The President, Tory Trainor, has been active in the JLRI since 2002.  She was on the Placement Nominating Committee from 2002-2004, the House Tour committee in 2005, the treasurer from 2006-2008, meetings co-chair from 2008-2009, New Member co-chair from 2009-2010, New Member chair 2010-2011, Membership Council Director 2010-2012, Community Outreach co-chair 2012-13, Community Outreach chair 2013-14, and President – Elect 2014-15. She received the JLRI President’s Award in 2008. 

She was born in San Diego, Calif.  After graduating from San Diego State University in 1993, she taught elementary school from 1994-1997.  She worked as a Flight Attendant for Delta Airlines 1997-2005. Tory married Dave in 2001. They live with their 12 year old daughter, Abigail, 10 year old son, Sean, 8 year old daughter, Katherine, and 4 year old daughter, Kelly in Smithfield. Her kids keep her busy between soccer, lacrosse, horseback riding, ice skating, snow skiing, and softball.
Tory is an active volunteer at William Winsor Elementary School.  In the past, she was the Secretary of Winsor PTO, Vice-President and Secretary of Blackrock Elementary School PTO, Girl Scout Leader, Secretary of Books Are Wings, President of the MOMS Club of Warwick, and an active member of MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers). Her husband is a Rhode Island State Trooper.
